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Ms. Yoko Komiyama 
Minister 
Ministry of Health, Labour, and Welfare  
 
 
Upon request for consultation notified in MHLW Notification No. 0529-1 dated 29 May 2012, 
please find below the recommendation from the Council concerning “Outline of the proposed 
ministerial ordinance for abolishing the Ordinance on Prevention of Ionizing Radiation Hazards 
at Works, etc to Decontaminate Soil and Wastes Contaminated by Radioactive Materials 
Resulting from the Great East Japan Earthquake and Related Works” 
 

Recommendation 
 

As described in “Findings” in the appendix 
 
 
Yasuo Suwa 
Chair 
Labor Policy Council 
 
  



(Attachment) 
 

29 May 2012 
 
Yasuo Suwa 
Chair 
Labor Policy Council 
 
 
Re: “Outline of the proposed ministerial ordinance for abolishing the Ordinance on Prevention 
of Ionizing Radiation Hazards at Works, etc to Decontaminate Soil and Wastes Contaminated 
by Radioactive Materials Resulting from the Great East Japan Earthquake and Related Works” 
 
Please find below the findings in the committee regarding the aforementioned issue which the 
Labour Policy Council received with a request for consultation in the MHLW notification No. 
0529-1dated 29 May 2012.   
 
 

Findings 
 

We find that the proposed ordinance prepared by the Ministry of Health, Labour, and Welfare is 
reasonable. 
 
 
Yasuharu Aizawa 
Chair, 
Safety and Health Subcommittee 
 
 
 


